
 

Office/Rectory:  613-756-2037 

Fax:  613-756-1360 

www.stlawrenceotoole.ca 

stlawrenceotoole@hotmail.com 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday, Wednesday - Friday – 9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

PASTOR 

Rev. Patrick M. Dobec, P.P. 

 

SUNDAY MASS 

Saturday: 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday:  9:30 a.m.  

WEEKDAY MASS 

See Bulletin  
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 

Saturday 3:45 p.m. – 4:15 p.m. - Sacristy 

Weekdays – Before weekday Masses in Sacristy 

or by appointment 

 

 
 

     

  

TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

19  SEPTEMBER  2021 

 

 

Let us pray . . .   Saint Joseph, Pray for Us 

 

For those reborn in Christ . . . especially Carson James Strack who received Holy Baptism here in his Parish Church last Sunday. 

 

For married couples . . . especially for all those couples who celebrated the Sacrament of Matrimony in our parish church. 

 

For all who labour . . . that safety and dignity may be shown to all who work, and that the unemployed may find gainful and meaning work. 

 

For those who have died and left this transitory life . . . especially for the repose of the souls of Charles (Chuck) Kirkwood Sharp II of 

Madonna House, Joan Prince and Cecil Sullivan and all the Pandemic Victims.                                            Requiescant in Pace! 



CELEBRATION OF MASS 

 

Tuesday   

2:00 p.m. Valley Manor  All Souls (November Intentions) 
          

Wednesday  

9:00 a.m. Anthony and Isadore Lorbetskie by Dorothy Prince 

12:00 noon Mass of Christian Burial for Cecil Sullivan 

     

Thursday  

  12:00 noon The Angelus   

12:05 p.m. Ashley and Roxanne Hunter by Jerry and Diane Green 

  Intentions of Ann & Fred Shuttleworth 

 

Friday   

  9:00 a.m. Isadore Yantha by Richard and Suzanne Luckasavitch  

 

  
 

TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

26  SEPTEMBER  2021 

Saturday  4:30 p.m.  Frank & Annie Serran & Deceased Family Members  

by Margaret & Bob Serran 

 

Sunday 9:30 a.m. Missa Pro Populo   (Mass for all the People) 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS 

      September 25th                     September 26th                         

Readers Karen Yakabuski Jeremy & Monique Rivett-Carnac 

Extraordinary Ministers of 

Holy Communion 
Maxine Smaglinski Judy & Pierre-Paul Filion 

   

Saint Joseph, Lover of Poverty, Pray for Us 

Truly, I doubt not that the angels, wondering and adoring, came thronging in countless multitudes to that poor 

workshop to admire the humility of him who guarded that dear and divine child and labored at this carpenter’s 

trade to support the son and mother who were committed to his care. St. Francis de Sales 



Children possess an honesty and a generosity that we adults somehow “outgrow.”  But Christ calls us to 

embrace the uncomplicated but genuine faith of a child:  to love God and others without condition or 

expectation.  “Child-like faith” is never discouraged, never becomes cynical or jaded, never ceases to be amazed 

and grateful for the many ways God reveals his presence in our lives.  Such faith is not complicated or 

compromised by ego or expectation; such faith is centered in the joy and happiness of the beloved.  The power 

of such simple faith is its ability to overcome every rationalization, fear, complication and agenda in order to 

mirror the selflessness of Jesus.  Christ calls us to the simple faith of a child:  to love without condition or 

return, with honesty and faithfulness.  Only in embracing such child-like kindness, compassion, generosity and 

forgiveness can we attain true greatness in the Kingdom of  God. 

 

 

Campaign Life Coalition - Life Chain 2021 – Come and join us! – Life Chain 2021.  A Peaceful, Prayerful 

Demonstration for Life. On Sunday, October 3rd from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Downtown Barry’s Bay.  For more 

Information please call 613-756-3958 

 

 

To those starting school this Fall, we pray for the health and safety of teachers and students as they transition 

to a new school year. 

 

 

CWL Day of Reflection:  The CWL Day of Reflection will be held on September 25th at St. James the Less Hall, 18 

Wellington Street, Eganville, Ontario from 10:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.  The program consists of:  Reflection entitled 

‘Give Peace a Chance’, Sacrament of Reconciliation, and a service for Deceased member and Spiritual Advisors.  

Please pre-register with Donna at 819-458-2655 or email dprovost1980@gmail.com.  Because of COVID 

restrictions, please bring your own lunch.  All women of the Diocese are welcome. 

 

 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.) is a journey for anyone who is interested in becoming a 

Catholic and growing in the life as a Christian.  It is for someone who has never been baptized, or maybe you 

have been baptized in another Christian faith and wish to know more about the Catholic faith.  Maybe you have 

been baptized and have not received the other Sacraments for your life’s mission.  If any of the above apply to 

you, we would love to help you in your spiritual journey.  All are welcome to join us in exploring this new quest 

starting October, 2021.  Please contact Deacon Adrien Chaput for more information at 613-732-7933 ext. 206 

or dcadrienchaput@pembrokediocese.com  

 

 

 

Registered Households 185 

Last Sunday Offering $3354.00 

 

71 Household Envelopes & 5 E-transfers: $2619.00                    Loose:  $145.00                    Visitors:  $85.00   

Needs of the Canadian Church:  $10.00                  Donation :  $495.00 

 

                                              

Thank you for your sacrifices and support 

“Helping to bestow the Inheritance of faith” 

 



St. Patrick Parish Take Out Supper and Bazaar will be held on Sunday, September 26, 2021.  Holy Mass will be 

offered at the parish church at noon.  There will be a bake tent and yard sale held in the church yard and in the 

school hall (located beside the church) from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  The take out meal – Shepherd’s Pie with a 

great selection of dessert, salads and rolls for only $15.00 – will be held at the DACA Center and will run from 

2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  For further information or to reserve a meal (strongly advised prior to September 19) 

kindly contact Betty at 613-649-2668 or Gail at 613-649-2236.  All the regular COVID-19 precautions will be 

observed.  All are welcome and we hope to see you at “The Mountain”! 

 

 

Family Formation – Family Formation is ideal for families with children from JK to Grade 6.  Through weekly 

Home Lessons, Family Formation helps parents pass on the Catholic Faith to their children and helps them to 

grow in faith and holiness.  This model enables parents to be “the primary educators in the Faith.”  [General 

Directory for Catechesis (GDC0 255].  Family Formation follows the three-year liturgical cycle, aiding families in 

developing traditions that integrate the seasons of the Church.  Driven by Sacred scripture, lessons cover all the 

major principles of the Catholic Faith.  Check it out at https://www.familyformation.net/ 

 

 

Conference of Catholic Bishops Regarding the Corporation for the Catholic Entities Party to the 

Indian Residential School Settlement 

Read the statement from the Executive Committee of the CCCB on the Diocese of Pembroke website. 

https://pembrokediocese.com/article/statement-from-the-executive-committee-of-the-canadian-conference-of-

catholic-bishops-regarding-the-corporation-for-the-catholic-entities-party-to-the-indian-residential-school-

settlement/ 

 

 

Season of Creation 2021 – A Home for All? Renewing the Oikos of God – Friday, August 27, 2021 

Endorsed by Pope Francis in 2015 and supported by the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human Development, 

the annual month-long ecumenical celebration entitled the Season of Creation will begin on 1 September 

(World Day of Prayer for Creation) and continue until 4 October 2021 (feast of Saint Francis of Assisi). The 

celebration calls on the global Christian community to promote prayer and action to protect our common home. 

The theme for this year’s season is “A Home for All? Renewing the Oikos of God”. For more information and 

resources on the Season of Creation, please visit the website at seasonorcreation.org. 

 

 

Our Local Food Bank greatly appreciates your continued support in serving the community.  Donations of food 

items are needed throughout the year, and may be brought to the church and left at the office door.  We will 

ensure that they are delivered to the Food Bank. 

 

 

PARISH REGISTRATION - (Households who have not registered or a change of address, phone or email) 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Other Members of Household:  ___________________________________________________________________________________  

Address:  _________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email: ________________________________________________  Phone Number: __________________________________________  

Envelopes: Do you need envelopes  yes   no   (Drop this into the collection basket or at the office) 


